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First and foremost this month, welcome to our newest pilots. Isaac Mosgrove passed his check ride and is

already looking for new places to take his wife for t}lat $100 hamburger- Murat Saylik passed his check

ride and has bJen finding new territory to expolore. Congratulations, Isaac and Murat! Tom Davies has

successfully completed his sslo and is proving to be a great pilot in the making.

Maintenance plans: The Skylane has completed it's annual and is back on line.. 5ED will be going into

the shop for itJannual now. Normally the weather turns crummy by then, but given how long the summer

has lasied, who knows! Would you believe nearly three months with no significant rain?

Thanks to Tom Davies, Bill Mitchum,
Isaac Mosgrove, Martin Winziers,
Randy Ireson and five assorted

offspring for washing 5ED last Sunday
afternoon. With all the enerry from the
kids, we were done quickly and easily,
and many of the (lower) parts of the
plane were washed at least three times!
Now she won't be embarrassed for her
annual-..-

Fnrther education: Oct 13- from 10AM to 2PM at HIO consider joining the FAAST seminar on

how to make best use of ATC services. See
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registration and details.
On Oct ZZ in Eugene and Oct 23 in Portland (?PM both dates), AOPA is presenting "Flying for a

Lifetime" - how to continue to fly safely as our bodies change with age- See:
(EUG) or
[PDX) for

detaiis.
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